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Our ref: 18018 

11 November 2019 

 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

GPO Box 39,  

Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Katelyn Symington   

 

Dear Madam,  

RE: Request for Additional Information – MP08_0079 Mod 1 

 

This letter is provided in response to the Request for Additional Information (RFI) email dated 9 October 2019 received 

from Peter Nichols of the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) Biodiversity and Conservation Division 

(BCD). A copy of the email is provided at Appendix A. 

 

In discussion with Council, the decision was made to revise the intersection design to remove any impact on the referenced 

vegetation. To achieve this, the proposed batters supporting the intersection have been minimised where possible resulting 

in no vegetation requiring removal.  A revised intersection design is provided in Appendix B. 

 

Through consultation with the BCD, it is understood that the revised intersection design is appropriate. Protective fencing 

has also been recommended to protect the vegetation during construction works. This fencing will be implemented as part 

of any future works plan. 

We trust this information satisfies the concerns raised within the received correspondence. If you require any further 

information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on (02) 4940 0442. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kale Langford  

Environmental Planner 

KDC Pty Ltd 

 

 

Attachments 

Appendix A – Email Correspondence – DPIE BCD 

Appendix B – Revised Intersection Design 

mailto:reception@kdc.com.au

